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May 2025
Dear Community Member:

We are excited to inform you that Pine Brook School is continuing its efforts to further enhance the climate of Pine
Brook School. We have successfully developed a recognition program that highlights positive choices students
make each and every day. As members of our school’s community, we graciously ask that you join us in
supporting our students’ efforts. We would welcome and truly appreciate your donation of one or more item(s) in
the form of merchandise, gift certificates, services, vouchers, etc. It will greatly add to the success of the
recognition program, the future of our school, and the lives of our students.

How does the program work?
e Students are awarded “Pirate’s Points” for commendable behavior or achievement. With those points,
students are able to select from a variety of rewards each containing different point values. For example,
students have earned positive calls and letters home from the principal, have been entered into a raffle to
receive a free yearbook, and have been given outdoor free time during lunch.
e This specific event is a year-end raffle in June 2025 for students to enter their “Pirate Points” into the
bins of their desired item(s).

How can your donation help?
e [t provides motivation for students to work toward a goal.
e [t helps students understand the connection between positive choices, hard work, and rewards.

What benefit is there to the business?
e Further support of your community through our school
e Increased visibility for your business and products
e Attract new customers who will spread the word to their family and friends
e A direct line of publicity to every 6th grader in MERS.

We hope that you will consider donating to such a worthy cause ~ our students! Your generous commitment to a
donation is sure to make our program a success. In return, your business will be publicized to students on a regular
basis as a potential reward. We sincerely appreciate your consideration to make a donation in support of our
students. On behalf of all of the Pine Brook families and our School Safety Team, we thank you and look forward
to a partnership with your business.

With Sincere Gratitude,

Fulie Szusfowicz

Julie Szustowicz
Principal



